
Annual Report for the Institutional Review Board 
2013-2014 

 
Members for 2013-2014: 
Mark Rye, Chair 
Andy Demaree 
Stephen Ives 
Casey Schofield 
Joe Stankovich 
Kurt Freeman, Community-at-Large Member 
Bill Tomlinson, Human Subjects Protection Officer (Ex-Officio member) 
Anita Miczek, IRB Coordinator 
Samantha Fassak, student guest 
 
 
During the 2013-2014 academic year, fifty-seven protocols were submitted and 
approved by the IRB. The full IRB met five times to discuss protocols requiring a full-
board review. The remaining protocols were classified as expedited or exempt. No 
adverse events were reported. 
 
The Participant Review Board (PRB) reviewed and approved twenty-six protocols during 
the 2013-14 academic year. No adverse events were reported. 
 
During Summer 2013, fourteen protocols were submitted and approved by the IRB. One 
protocol required a full-board review meeting in July 2013 and was approved pending 
revisions. No adverse events were reported. 
 
Anita Miczek, the IRB Coordinator, managed the process of securing Continuing Reviews 
for all active expedited and full review protocols (76 protocols) prior to their renewal 
date.  
 
The IRB membership was re-registered in the fall to reflect changes in the members 
serving on the committee.   
 
Members for 2014-2015: 
Mark Rye, Chair 
Andy Demaree 
Stephen Ives 
Casey Schofield 
Lisa Christenson 
Kurt Freeman, Community-at-Large Member 
Bill Tomlinson, Human Subjects Protection Officer (Ex-Officio member) 
Anita Miczek, IRB Coordinator 
student guest (TBA) 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mark Rye, Chair 


